
Masonic Messenger 

April                      Rhinelander,WIsconsin               2015 

Rhinelander Lodge 242              

WM Gabriel Klotz 715.401.9709                             Secretary Bob Smith: 715.360.2390 

My Brothers, 
 

Well, Spring is almost here... oops, here comes a foot of snow! 
 

The Lodge is in full swing with a great year ahead.  We have fundraisers, Degree work, dinners, and plenty of 

other cool things that'll keep us plenty busy in the months to come. 
 

We cherish each  others' Brotherhood, Friendship, and Fellowship.  Each of us is important to the Lodge, and 

for this reason, no Member will be expelled for nonpayment of dues.  If you have gotten behind because of 

financial difficulty, please let one of us know.  We want everyone on our roll to be in good standing. 
 

Looking forward to seeing you in Lodge, my Brother!    On the Level, Gabe 
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Order of Eastern Star, Mabel Chapter 181 

WM Lori Philbrick 715.771.9561 cylojole54@aol.com    

  WP  Dave Imlah, Jr. 715.956.7893  dimlah@charter.net  

Dear Sisters and Brothers, 

See you in the STARS! 

HAPPY EASTER!  

March meeting was not the second Thursday of the month but the Third Thursday, but April’s 
meeting should be on the SECOND Thursday which is April 7:30 PM. Bring your pennies for the 
Grand Chapter Pennies War bucket. The bucket will be turned into Grand Chapter in May and 
last year it was quite a sight to behold with all of them in the East. It will also be election of 
officers and planning the journey to Grand Chapter in Stevens Point on May 19th. Sister Kay 
Smith will do a presentation for us concerning one of our heroines of our order. Sister Jane 
Brokaw will delight us with refreshments. Please try to attend. 

May 14th will be our regular scheduled meeting night. The plans are in the making to have 
some fun this summer. The week after Grand Chapter we hope to have some helping to clean 
the Lodge. The floors need mopping and rugs need a thorough cleaning as do most all the 
chairs need dusting. We should be able to share duties and be honored that we are healthy 
enough to share friendship and the Masonic family. 

Fraternally, 

Lori Philbrick, WM   &  Dave Imlah, WP   

 

 

Northwoods Shrine Club 

President: Scott Bishop   715.891.6116 Secretary: Scott Kellogg 715.545.2004  sjkellogg49@gmail.com  
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